
ROTH MARZ PARTNERSHIP P .C. 

ARCHITECTS 
INTERIORS 
PLANNERS 
PROJECT MANAGERS 

10 May 2011 

Mr. Stan Fonder 
SMJ Contracting Inc 
1050 Benjamin Franklin Highway West 
Douglassville, PA 19518 

Dear Mr. Fonder, 

2015 Hamilton Street 
Suite 102 

Allentown, PA 18104 
Ph: 610·774·9750 

Fax: 610·774-9752 
info@rothmarz.com 

I would like to thank SMJ Contracting for the fine job done as general contractor on our Community 
Services Center project for Lehigh Carbon Community College. Your company significantly 
contributed to the success of the project. 

Specifically, Jack Ayres serving as manager for the project, and Sean Pope, serving as site 
superintendent, made up a team that was a pleasure to work with. As we navigated through the 
myriad of coordination items generally encountered on a project of this size, their concern for the 
best outcome of the project was always evident. They anticipated conflicts, worked diligently to 
resolve all that surfaced, coordinated with the other primes on the job, and interacted with the 
Owner, all with the highest level of professionalism. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

ROTH MARZ PARTNERSHIP 

Susan A. Blalock, RA 
Project Architect 


